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Narrandera Public School Informer 

      Principal – Mr Brent Fennessy 

Term 1, Week 3             Tuesday, 7th February, 2023 

Week 3 

Thursday, 9th 
February 

LNPSSA Basketball 

Book Club Due 

Friday, 10th February 

Swimming Carnival 

 

Week 4 

Monday, 13th 
February 

P&C AGM 

Wednesday, 15th 
February 

Welcome BBQ 

Thursday, 16th 
February 

LNPSSA Touch Footy 

Friday, 17th February 

Assembly 2.30pm 

Welcome to our  
Kindergarten students! 



Page 2 Tuesday, February 7   

From the Principal . . . . . . . . . . . 

Principal:   Brent Fennessy 

Assistant Principal: Julie Neville Stage 1 

Assistant Principal: Helen Files Stage 2 

Assistant Principal: Julie-Anne Rowe/Toni Kerr  Stage 3                 

  

Phone:   02 6959 2144 

Fax:   02 6959 3274 

Email Address: narrandera-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

What a jam packed first week we had at Narrandera Public School! We have welcomed over 70 
new students which see our school numbers at their highest levels for many years. With so 
many new students our class structures may need minor tweaking however, we will 
communicate this to all involved as early as possible. 
On Tuesday our students started the year with a smoking ceremony with Uncle Mick Lyons 
which provided a fantastic whole school start.  

Once the year was up and running, each and every class had the 
buzzing noise of learning which is what makes our school such an 
amazing place to work and learn. 
In the coming weeks we have major school events happening 
including our school swimming carnival later this week and our 
welcome BBQ in a few weeks time. More details to follow. 
In these first few weeks consistent attendance is really important as 
students and teachers work together to develop class routines and 
structures. If your child is away for any reason please communicate 
this to the school through your class teacher or the front office. 

Unfortunately, the big pine tree at the left of the Front Office block that has been a part of our 
school for many years has had to come down today as it was beginning to become a safety hazard. 
We have had arborists onsite today to safely bring down the tree. We thank all students, staff and 
visitors for keeping their distance whilst this procedure occurred. Whilst we are sad to see the tree 
go, it’s removal was imperative for the safety of our school community and buildings.  

Lastly a timely reminder that Covid still remains in our community with the advice remaining that if 
your student is feeling unwell please keep them at home to ensure they are able to recover safely 
and everyone at school can remain healthy and happy. Your child should only return to school when 
they are symptom free.  

Enjoy the week, 
 
Brent Fennessy 
Principal 

mailto:narrandera-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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Breakfast gives your child energy for play, 
learning and remembering and solving 
problems. A healthy breakfast has a balance of 
carbohydrates, protein and fat.  
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Congratulations to all of our Year 6 students who 
graduated last year.   
The NPS Bee Wall in the canteen has been decorated 
with each student’s name as a reminder of who 
attended Year 6 in 2022.  
We wish all those students well in their first year of 
high school and beyond.  
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COMMUNITY EVENTS: 
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Our School has students who are highly allergic to 

NUTS and NUT PRODUCTS 

We seek your co-operation in trying to keep our 

school NUT FREE 

LEETON SCHOOL DENTAL CLINIC 
The School Dental is available for all children aged from 0 – 18 years of age.  

We encourage all parents to make an appointment for your child to have a full 
dental check.  Treatment at our clinic is FREE to all children who have a Medi-

care card.  To make an appointment please telephone our call centre on 

1800 450 046 
We hope to see you soon!!! 
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